MR

HOLDINGS

April 6, 2020

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS

RE: ALL PARCEL AND GROCERIES DELIVERIES

Thanks to everyone for all of your cooperation over the recent weeks.
In an effort to practice physical distancing and keep our buildings clean,
please practice the following:

Deliveries and packages should be picked up by residents outside
the building, where possible, to limit traffic.

We ask that you do not let couriers into the building.

For residents who have a medical issue or are self-isolating,
arrangements can be made to have deliveries left outside their suite
door. Please make these arrangements with the courier/delivery
directly. If this is not possible, please advise the management office
(well in advance of your requirements), and we will try our best to
accommodate. Please note; however, that building management will
not be held liable for missing or stolen parcels or deliveries.

It is the resident's responsibility to claim their deliveries quickly and
directly. Unfortunately, the property or the site staff cannot accept
deliveries at this time.

Thank-you again for your cooperation and continued support during this
challenging time.

Yours truly,

M&R PROPERTY MANAGEMENT



